
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     June 11, 2001 
 

 

 

To the Honorable, The Common Council 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

 We are planning the construction of a 72-inch diameter combined relief sewer in West Meinecke 

Avenue.  This sewer will be rep lacing a 60-inch diameter sewer in the same vicinity.  A portion of the new 

sewer is located in Vacated West Meinecke Avenue, which is owned by Park Industrial Center. 

 

 The attached resolution accepts an easement that we have prepared and which has been executed by 

Park Industrial Center and the City and approved by the City Attorney.  The easement is necessary for the 

construction and maintenance of the 72-inch sewer. 

 

 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution. 

 

     Very tru ly yours, 

 

 

 

     Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

     City Engineer 

 

 

     Mariano A. Sch ifalacqua, P.E. 

     Commissioner of Public Works 
 

RJR/sg 
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